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May is always an exciting month for Lifehouse. We are winding down a ministry season as we approach our summer         
programs and we honor our Senior High graduates. This year we have 15 seniors graduating from high school and preparing 
for their next steps. Seniors Honors will be Sunday, May 21st during both services and a dinner that evening to celebrate and 
encourage them. 

Our seniors from Hot Springs High are Autumn Sykes, Michael Kelly, Malaysia Lewis, TreVonn Elliott, Paris Harris, Kentrell 
Carr, Exavian Christon, Trayvon Gordon, Mikayla Kelley, Oliver Steven-Assheuer, Allison Byers, Sarai Shariff, and Nehemiah 
Dangerfield. Lake Hamilton graduates are Noah Rengstorf and Justin Barthel. 

This senior class has been involved in cheerleading, football, soccer (State Champs 2016), basketball, wrestling, and so much 
more. They represent academically and socially as well in National Honor Society, International Baccalaureate Program, Beta 
Club, Student Council, Youth Leadership Councils, Christians on Campus, State Level Art shows. They are a very talented 
group of individuals with a common heart for the Lord. 

Most of these amazing young men and ladies have been involved in Lifehouse Student Ministries for at least five years, some 
as long as seven years. All of these students have represented their families, their schools, and their church very well. They 
have traveled to New Orleans for the National Youth Gathering, to Mexico on a mission trip, to St. Louis for a Lutheran Youth 
Fellowship conference, to name a few. The class of 2017 will be fondly remembered for their strong faith and desire to serve. 
Congratulations! 

Man-Up 2017 
The Man Up Conference last month was 
another great success! About 25 young 
men heard great words of wisdom on   

leading out as a man of God by several speakers. These 
young men bonded in small groups and in many           
activities. They shared breakfast with the men of the 
church on Saturday morning  and walked away stronger 
in their faith. 

COMING THIS SUMMER! 

Lifehouse Student Leadership  

Summit 

Beginning June 5th, twenty five students will embark on an 
adventure learning about their Christian faith as leaders and 
will be walking out that faith. They will meet each Monday, 
Tuesday, and Thursday for six weeks and will work on and 
off the First Lutheran Church campus studying God’s word 
and serving others. Space is limited and applications will be 

available beginning May 14th. For more information, see 
Pastor Amos. 

We are Lifehouse! 


